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2 October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Leeds Careers Fair 2023 – Thursday 12 October 
 
On Thursday 12 October we will be taking all of Year 11 to the Skills Yorkshire event at Elland Road 
football ground in Leeds. There is no fee payable for this event. 
 
This is part of our commitment to ensuring excellence in careers provision for every student, to 
allow each individual to make informed choices about what they want to do when they leave 
Carleton High School.  The choices are numerous, from apprenticeships, Further Education and Sixth 
Form colleges, to Technical Colleges and other further study options. 
 
This exciting and informative event will provide attendees with the opportunity to speak to a 
multitude of universities including; Russell Group, red brick, specialist and modern universities. 
Students will also be able to talk to a variety of the UK’s best apprenticeship providers, HE colleges, 
specialist institutions, and student related organisations. The fair is for students of all abilities and 
aims to widen participation as well as cater for higher academic achievers. 
 
Students must attend school in full uniform on the day, and will be transported to the event by 
coach. The coach will depart from Carleton High School 9.50 am and return to school for 12.30pm, 
pupils will then continue to follow their normal timetable for the remainder of the day. 
 
There are two forms that require completing: 

• Compete this form to confirm whether or not you consent to your child attending 
https://forms.gle/vN7XfiQ7sUHignau5 

• Complete the online registration, using the link below. The registration will provide your 
child with their entrance ticket to the event; this can either be shown on their phone or 
printed out. Please register your child by Friday 6 October. 

o www.ukuniversitysearch.com click ‘Leeds 12th October’ and the select ‘Student 
Registration’ 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs K Rawling 
Assistant Headteacher 
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